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A CLOSE SESSION PROGRAM WITH NATTA IATA ACCREDITED AGENTS  

A Close Session Program on IATA BSP Remittance Cy-
cle was organized by NATTA on Wednesday, the 02nd 
September, 2014 at Hotel Radisson from 1:30-5 p.m. 
Almost all the IATA Accredited members of NATTA 
attended the program. The purpose of the meeting was 
to decide on future BSP Remittance Cycle.  
Various opinions from the members were expressed on 
the matter. 
 
End of the program was followed by voting system to 
decide on the Remittance Cycle for 7 days, 10 days and 
15 days simultaneously. With the votes of the members, 
the majority was for 15 days of Remittance Cycle.  
 
The opinions of the IATA agents on the remittance cycle 
from the close session will be proposed in the upcoming 
APJC meeting. 


